
 

NIHR Patient Engagement in Clinical Development Service: Can you 

help us to bring the patient voice into health and care research? 

The National Institute for Health and Care Research is pleased to 

share an opportunity for members of the public who have lived or 

caring experience of Vitiligo to be involved in a discussion of a 

commercial trial.  

We are looking for people for 8 adults (aged 18 or over) who: 

• Live in the UK 

• Have lived experience, as a patient or carer, of Vitiligo that was 

diagnosed at least 3 months ago 

• Can access and use an online video calling platform such as Zoom 

• Are happy to discuss their lived experience in a group.   

When will the meeting take place? 

A date has not yet been set for this activity, but it is likely to take place early 

March 2025.  

Will patients get paid?  

The NIHR, on behalf of the company we are working with, will reimburse 

patients £67.50 for their participation in this activity.  

How do people apply or find out more information? 

If your patients are interested in taking part, please ask them to visit the link 

below, or scan the QR code for more information.    

https://tinyurl.com/bdhf8bhw 

 

Deadline for applications - Wednesday, 26th February 2025 

https://www.nihr.ac.uk/
https://tinyurl.com/bdhf8bhw

